
From:
To:
Subject: CM: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 1:17:14 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 1:39 PM
To: Jessy Serrao 
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110

 From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 9:40 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-03

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Sandra Read

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am disheartened to hear a fee increase is coming for the next 5 years.
While I disagree with a higher rate, I know my small say will likely not make a difference. We are all struggling to
pay bills, especially with the pandemic, so the timing is worrisome. Me and the many other residential customers
would like our rates to remain the same, unless it is clearly laid out what this fee increase is for, it's hard to see why
the rates for both need to go higher.

-- Attachment --




